PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
September 17, 2024

A Public Hearing was held Tuesday, September 17th at 6:00 PM at the Municipal Building at 858 Main
Street, Sugarloaf, Pa. as advertised in the Standard Speaker on September 4, 2024. The purpose of this
hearing was for the Supervisors to consider public comment on the potential adoption of an ordinance
regarding a LERTA Request from Sugarloaf Industrial and Logistics Holdings, LP.

In attendance were Chairman DiSabella, Supervisor Yost, Supervisor Weaver, Atty. Baranko, Zoning
Officer Henry Mleczynski, and Township Office Manager Elizabeth Tolan.

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag

The LERTA request was reviewed by Atty. Baranko. The following exhibits were entered into record:
#1: Proof of Publication of Ordinance

#2: Initial request from Atty. Falvello on behalf of the applicant

#3: Current ownership deed

#4: HASD Advertising for application

Public Comment: The public was be given an opportunity to address the Supervisors. There was no
public comment,

The public was notified that the Board of Supervisors would decide on the Ordinance Adoption at their
regular meeting at 6:30 PM following the hearing.

Adjournment: With no further business to attend to, a motion by Supervisor Weaver, seconded by
Chairman DiSabella to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 PM.




